
House Rules Committee, 

  

I write to express my support for HB 2927, the National Popular Vote bill. The time is now for 

Oregon to join Washington, California and many others in a state compact to have our voices 

matter again in national elections. I urge you to support and pass HB 2927. Thank you. 

 

My best, 

Peter 

 

Peter Weisberg 

3315 NE 52nd Ave 

Portland, OR 97213 

 


